F. NO: 11-2/AAJVS/2012/ ( ; \

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair

Port Blair, Dated the 2013

To,

The Deputy Commissioner A2s¥ - Gemags  fpnd# 4’(%"1,

South Andaman District
Port Blair

Sub:- Comments of Jarawa incident-reg.

Sir,

With reference to Letter no: 2-6/R/2012/SD0/98 dated 11" January 2013

on the subject cited above | am directed to state that the views made by the PRI
members and the complainant does not speak the factual position. As such, in
terms of the directions of the Chief Secretary, AAJVS has taken necessary
remedial action. The Jarawas also assured not to repeat the act in future.

As per direction of the Chief Secretary, the matter is referred to you for

taking further course of action.

Yours faithfully

i Encl: a/a #W!\Q\‘f\/

Assistant Commissioner (TWV)
A&N Administration




